

TERM 4 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 17
NOVEMBER 2023



## PREP VISITS MR WHELAN

**During the past term, Prep have been excited to visit Mr Whelan and see where he works.** They enjoyed sitting in his office and speaking with him. They asked many questions about what it is like to be a Principal. They even discovered that Mr Whelan has a few toys and games in his room that they could play with! Prep also had the opportunity to meet Mrs Easton, the Principal for 2024.



**Mrs Erin Johnson** Junior School Teacher - Prep Red/Blue - Prep Team Leader